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Abstract

The purpose of this paper is to analyze the relationships between countries from
the perspective of Continental Philosophy. Starting point from the assumption that
the workings of the policy makers superpower in maintaining its hegemony visible
line between friend and foe countries become blurred. Contellation Postnasional
included within the scope of Philosophy Continental studies described by Jurgen
Habermas, that globalization becomes a political decision indicator is no longer a
democratic country, but the media, human rights and inter-state contellation be
decisive. In a real democratic state constellation perspectives among countries
deemed beyond but determining the direction and the existence of a state. Proven
in a study when Indonesia was determined to Renegotiation PT.Freeport Indonesia
seemingly Defense Diplomacy work with the United States to send troops to
Australia in significant numbers. At the same time, Australian troops insulting
Pancasila as a doctrine that is crazy, and PT Freeport Indonesia also threatened the
government with submit the matter to international arbitration bodies. However,
Indonesia's diplomacy in the era of Jokowi administration did not remain silent to
show Indonesia has good relations with China, Saudi Arabia and even Iran and
Russia as an enemy of America. Finally PT Freeport fell on the lowest price and
finally President Donald Trump sent his vice president to Indonesia and
renegotiation with PT Freeport Indonesia was also approved. Therefore it can be
concluded that the ethics of diplomacy in the Era of Post National understandable
that a government is born and grows from the forces of democracy will be able to
build a etical governance and strong, but still supported by the media and human
rights enforcement efforts were good.
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